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ISSUE: TRANSPORTATION 

On Wednesday morning, Senator Marchione met with Highway Superintendents from all over the

43rd Senate District regarding the CHIPS Program.  Senator Marchione also attended a press

conference to make sure that CHIPS funding remains a priority.  Senator Marchione told the

Highway Superintendents to keep up all their good work because local roads do matter!

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/transportation

